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DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
OIR – Insurance Regulation
Notice of Emergency Order

On October 15, 2018, the Office of Insurance Regulation issued an Emergency Order in case number 234790-18-EO.  The Emergency Order is issued to all Insurers, HMOS, Premium Finance Companies, Surplus Lines and other entities regulated by the Office of Insurance Regulation.  The Emergency Order is in response to the direct effects of Hurricane Michael and relates to policies issued to policyholders in the counties of Bay, Calhoun, Franklin, Gadsden, Gulf, Hamilton, Holmes, Jackson, Jefferson, Leon, Liberty, Madison, Suwannee, Taylor, Wakulla, and Washington.  A copy of the Emergency Order can be found at https://floir.com/sitedocuments/234790-18-EO_Hurricane%20Michael_Suspension_of_Certain_Rules.pdf.  For further information, please contact Anoush Brangaccio, General Counsel, at Anoush.Brangaccio@floir.com or (850)413-3110.
